
 

NOTICE OF INTENT AND PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

The Aquilla Water Supply District will file an application with the USDA Rural 
Development for financial assistance to repair and improve its water 
treatment and delivery facilities.  A public meeting for comments will be held 
at 5:30 p.m. on October 7, 2024 at 71 N. Waco Street, Hillsboro, Texas 76645 
to discuss the proposed project and to provide the opportunity for public 
comment.   


